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New Year news from Northrepps Aerodrome…

Well, we hope you all had a good time over Christmas and survived the resulting hangover. Then just when you thought it was safe to go out again….along comes the New Year….
Following the two driest years in some 100 years and the introduction of hosepipe bans across much of the UK, it started to rain and rain and now the Met Office says that we have just endured the wettest year since records began so lets hope the weather is kinder over the coming months.
Northrepps Aero Club: There is not much to report this month. The weather has meant little training or even flying. We are, however, luckier than most in that we have stayed open. Many grass airfields have been closed due to flooding and at the time of writing, many are still closed and after some suffered from the Olympic closures too, we are very lucky indeed.
Airfield Charges and Membership fees for 2013: Following a hike in all our charges; rent, rates, Insurance etc., it is with regret that we will have  to ‘up’ some of our charges for the coming year, but rest assured that we are one of the cheapest clubs and airfields in the UK….
Full Flying Membership: £85 p.a. due in January

Paramotor Club: £40 p.a.

Social Membership: £15 p.a.

Hangarage: Thatched Barn  £35 p.c.m.

                      Grain Store     £45 p.c.m.

Landing Fees for non-members:

Aircraft:  £7.00

Micro’s:   £5.00

PPG’s:      £3.00

Twin’s:    £12.00

Heli’s:     £12.00

Commercial aircraft and Heli’s fees on request

Training fees by arrangement 

Payment options:  You may pay by cash, cheque or by electronic transfer. We also now have a creditit/deb card facility in place.  This facility will also be available for the purchase of fuel etc (Min sale of £10.00)
Northrepps  Paramotor group has managed to get some flying in and we welcomed ‘Lidl’ John back for the Christmas holidays from the very snowy Alps. He managed to get a few flights in before having to head back on New Year’s Day. The Club continues to grow and some new faces have appeared around the airfield. Again, there is not a lot of news here either.

Northrepps Model Flyers have had some flying but again the weather has not been ideal. They are currently in the process of changing caravans as their original one has finally been beaten by the weather.
Some totally useless stuff….. Santa has recently done his rounds and his sleigh is pulled by reindeer and all have male names, but what is wrong here?

Which group of animals in Africa has the highest kill rate? Lion, Croc or Hyena……… Answers at the bottom
The answers to the stuff above : Male reindeer shed their antlers in the autumn and believe it or not the Hyena is the most successful hunter in Africa

Myself and the team wish you all a very happy and prosperous new Year,

Blue skies, safe flying and happy landings……. Next month I will include the full list of events, news from the flying press and a jobs list

